Subject: December 29 Wedding
From: Briton Schiel <brit.schiel@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jan 09, 2013 7:08 pm
To: Double Platinum DJ Service <info@doubleplatinumdj.com>

Bill,
| wanted to touch base and let you know how much we enjoyed having David Hall as our wedding DJ.

David did an exceptional job. He took the songs we had requested and added similar songs into the mixfor the fun feel
we were going for. He also went above and beyond by bringing in additional lighting that was not expected as part of our
contract. It was a gesture that showed how much he enjoys what he does and how much he cared.

| also enjoyed working with you. You made things very easyfor a big and important part of the wedding; the music!

Best,

Brit and Maureen Schiel
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